
PSLU Committee 

From: 	 Ryan MacLaughlin <ryan@islandsothebysrealty.com > 
Sent: 	 Tuesday, June 02, 2020 10:09 AM 
To: 	 PSLU Committee 
Subject: 	 Kilohana Makai Letter Of Support 
Attachments: 	 Kilohana Makai Letter Of Support.pdf 

Aloha, 

I'd like to submit a letter of support for Kilohana Makai on behalf of Island Sotheby's International Realty. Please see 
attached. 

Aloha, 

Ryan MacLaughlin 
Partner P(B) 
Island Sotheby's International Realty 
808.392.6657 c 
808.879.8880 o 
ryan@islandsothebysrealty.com   



Island 

Sotheby's 
INTERNATIONAL REALTY 

June 2, 2020 

Honorable Tamara Paltin 
Chairperson 
Planning & Sustainable Land Use Committee 

RE: Kilohana Makai 

Housing for our local people has been an issue for many years on Maui. The fact that a local 
company is developing 100% Workforce Housing to benefit our community is amazing. The 
opportunity for families who are first-time homebuyers to live minutes from their place of 

employment, is a dream to most. 
The cornerstone of our community is housing. We hear so many families decide to move away 
because of the shortage of affordable/workforce housing. 
Island Sotheby's International Realty supports the proposed Kilohana Makai project and all the 

benefits it will bring to our local community. 

Sincerely, 

Ryan MacLaughlin 
Principal Broker I Owner 
Island Sotheby's International Realty 
808-392-6657 cell 
808-879-8880 office 
ryan@islandsothebysrealtv.com   

2463 S. Kihei Road, Ste. A-22, Kihei, HI 96753 
	

Ph: (808) 879-8880 	 www.islandsothebysrealty.com  
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